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Thursday 16th January 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Exciting Changes to Help Yourself Friday! 

 

We’re excited to announce a change to our Help Yourself Friday sessions. Our goal remains to offer a 

welcoming space for families to gather, enjoy a warm drink, and connect with one another. 

 

Starting next week, we will be hosting a George Street Get Together every Friday afternoon at 2:15pm in 

the school staff room. All refreshments will be provided free of charge. Additionally, fresh food items, 

donated by local community networks, will be available for families to take home—at no cost. Depending 

on availability, there may be other food items for you to take as well. 

 

Due to limited space in the staff room, we’ll need to manage the number of people attending each week. 

You’ll receive a text every week with an option to RSVP for the group. If attendance exceeds the available 

space, we may contact you to schedule a future invitation. 

 

Please note that we will no longer be storing clothing, shoes, baby items, toys, etc at the school. However, 

we continue to work closely with charities to support our community. If you require any specific items, 

please reach out to Diana Mollaney, and she will do her best to collect what you need. 

 

We also have a preloved uniform rack at school with a variety of sizes. If you need any uniform items, 

please let Diana know, and she will gather what she can for you. 

 

If you have any questions or would like to chat further, feel free to contact the school or stop by. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to the George Street Get Together soon! 

Kind regards    

 

 

K.Manley  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

www.georgestreetprimary.co.uk   

office.georgestreetprimary@torfaen.gov.uk 

Twitter@georgestreetpri 

 

Headteacher/Prifathro 

Mrs K Manley 

Tel 01495 756436 

Fax 01495 767723 

 

http://www.georgestreetprimary.co.uk/
mailto:office.georgestreetprimary@torfaen.gov.uk

